
   

 
August 11, 2023 

 
 
 
 
Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
The District is looking forward to starting the 2023-2024 school with students on Wednesday, 
August 23.  Postcards containing bussing information have been mailed with your child’s pick-
up and drop-off times; you should have them by Wednesday, August 16.  If you do not receive a 
postcard please contact Sun Coach at 412 664-0911.  We have been in discussion with the bus 
company pertaining to a few routing issues and hopefully we will work those out. 
 
To all families who are either considering enrolling or returning to our Titan Cyber Academy: 
Please be sure to apply as soon as possible. Orientation for cyber students is Monday, August 21 
or Tuesday, August 22, at the high school. Please visit our website under Titan Cyber Academy 
for enrollment and orientation details. 
 
During the summer months our facility crews have done an excellent job preparing the schools 
for your child’s return.  Teachers have been in their rooms decorating and creating stimulating 
learning environments.  The District is excited for the students’ return. 
 
The District will continue to provide all students with a breakfast and lunch at no cost.    
 
As your student starts the school year, please make certain all contact/emergency information is 

correct in the school office.  It is imperative the school has the correct phone numbers and 

addresses for the primary residence and emergency contact person(s) as well.  If there have been 

any changes to your contact information, please provide those changes to your child’s school as 

soon as possible so the District can update their information. 

Please visit your child’s school website for a list of supplies and other pertinent information 
concerning the start of school.  Make certain you bring your school issued computer back so that 
it can update itself from the network.  Students’ first day is Wednesday, August 23.  We are 
anxious to see all the students and we hope you have a great year.  
 
 
Jeffrey T. Soles 
Superintendent  
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